

Robert W. Tunnell, III President

Carrie Lingo Vice President

Eli R. Sharp Secretary

C. Porter Schutt, III Treasurer

Katherine F. Hackett Executive Director

Andrew S. Martin Field Ecologist / Program Manager

Brigham J. Whitman Conservation Programs Manager

Hannah Small Land Steward

Ronald J. Haas Project Manager

Peter S. Martin Field Ecologist

Kim Staska Office Manager

DIRECTORS

Scott C. Crawford

William F. D'Alonzo

Thomas H. Draper, Jr.

Alexandra Kovach du Pont

Richard S. Fischer

Cynthia Hewitt

Carrie Lingo

Peter T. MacGaffin

Gregory Pettinaro

C. Porter Schutt, III

Eli R. Sharp

Robert W. Tunnell, III

DIRECTORS EMERITUS

Caroline du Pont Prickett

Robert Edgell

Blaine T. Phillips, Esq.

June 20, 2022

Unitarian Universalist Society of Southern Delaware c/o Ms. Vicki Nichols 30586 Lewes Georgetown Hwy Lewes, DE 19958-4172

Dear Congregation:

Look what you have done!

By supporting Delaware Wild Lands, you have changed Delaware's lands and waters – and the future of our planet – for the better. Thank you for your recent contribution of \$602.50.

With your recent support of Delaware Wild Lands, you are:

- Permanently protecting 350 acres of land and wildlife habitat linkages at Augustine Creek (New Castle County) that will form a ribbon of protected land along Delaware's valued and vital coastal area,
- Restoring 42 acres of land and plant 7,000 trees at Taylors Bridge to mitigate the loss of Delaware forests and meadow habitats (New Castle County),
- Planting 10,000 trees at the Great Cypress Swamp (Sussex County) to increase the resiliency and diversity of the largest remaining forestland on the Delmarva Peninsula, and
- Protecting the fragile dune ecosystems of Milford Neck (Kent County), which support an intercontinental shorebird migration and the second largest population of spawning horseshoe crabs.

This year, Delaware Wild Lands is celebrating the 61st anniversary. In 61 years, we have never wavered from our land conservation mission. Now, because of you, we are as strong and resilient as the lands we own and manage. But we won't stop here. We will continue, diligently, to accelerate land conservation, restore and improve critical lands and waters, and train the next generation of conservationists.

But none of this work would be possible without people like you.

Your contribution to DWL inspires us and gives us the confidence to tackle even the most critical and complex conservation challenges.

Thank you for taking action to ensure a more promising future, and for joining a small and hopeful group of conservationists who are forging a better future for us all.

Sincerely,

Kate Hackett

Executive Director

MANY Shark to for generals expect of Dul and for protecting DE's critical natural resources

and withlife upon which we all P.S. In addition to thanking you for your contribution, this letter also serves as

the required IRS documentation that DWL did not receive any goods or services, in exchange for your contribution.